
Mr. Chairman, members of the School Boards:

I have the honour to present to you the following report: 

The enrollment for September shows an increase over that 

for the same month last year as can be seen from these figures:

September 1937.September 1926.

K14K 1351
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4294
5385
6296
7327
8128
9179 1011

118
29028lTotal

the school year 1928-27, as

presented to the meeting of the School Boards in September 1926,

301, whereas in June 1927. this was actually 308.

A conservative estimate for the 1927-28 session is between

The estimated enrollment for

was

310 and 320.

The cancellation of the $50 fee has caused a large increase

In thein Crade VIII, the first high school grade(1926-12, 1927023). 

other grades a small but fairly steady increase is noticeable. 

year every grade except Kindergarten, Crade X and Grade XI, Will have an

It is hoped that by next term the same

This

enrollment of from 30 to 45.

increase will become apparent in the two highest grades.
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